
Bye Bye party for the Middle East Youth Envoys 

Mai 11,2018 

On May 11, 2018 a bye bye party was organised for the Middle East Youth Envoy group and 

Umberto & Marilyn Angelucci, Chair couple of the Middle East Region. 

The organizers were the Viennese CARP members who made a great effort to express their 

thankfulness to the youth volunteers for their investment in Vienna before and after True 

Mother’s visit. They served as the MCs and put together an entertainment program consisting of 

songs in different settings. The members of MEYE, Umberto & Marilyn and others joined the 

entertainment. 

Many guests of the young people attended the program, because they wanted to meet their 

friends once more. 

  

 

 



                

       

  

 

 


